
	

	

September 2017 Newsletter 

SEPTEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
September 6 / 7 First day of Classes » Introduce HELLO song 
September 11 First day of classes for Monday ONLY class 
September 11 – 14 Introduce name cards 
September 18 – 21 All About Me » Things I Like » Letter L » Introduce Big Line, Little Line 
September 25 – 28 Welcome Fall » Leaf activities » Fall Colours 

WELCOME TO INDUS PRESCHOOL 2017 / 2018! 
 

Teacher Linda, Teacher Carrie, and the Executive Board would like to welcome all new and 
returning students to Indus Preschool.  The overall goal of our preschool program is to provide 
your child with an environment which promotes the very best in development, a good sense of 
self-esteem, an enjoyment of learning, and a positive experience with others.  We hope you will 
find our preschool program fun, exciting, and encouraging; we are looking forward to another 
fantastic year! 

	

	

REMINDERS 
 

ü Indus Preschool is a NUT-FREE 
environment. 

ü Please label children’s belongings. 
ü Please read the orientation booklet 

that was sent to you via email – it 
contains a ton of good information to 
help you and your child have a 
successful school year. 

ü If you are bringing grapes to school, 
they must be cut in half. 

	

PLEASE BRING… 
 

ü A medium to large backpack to 
transport treasures, library books, etc.). 

ü Indoor shoes (that your child is able to 
do up on their own). 

ü Change of clothing (water table, 
painting, accidents, etc.) 

ü Healthy “nut-free” snack, including 
water bottle. 

ü Outdoor weather appropriate clothing  
	



	

2017 / 2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 
President    Kylee Norris-Brown 
     403.936.0694 
Vice President   Jen Singer 
     403.333.2044 
Secretary    Carrie Bullee 
     403.880.4825 
Treasurer    Shanna Lachance 
     403.803.7765 
Events Coordinator  Andrea Sereda 
     403.217.3636 
Book Club Coordinator  Jen Park 
     403.463.6063 
Fundraising Coordinator  Carlyn Harris 
     403.829.1917 
BVAS Coordinator   Kirby McGaffin 
     403.852.4578 
Advertising Coordinator  Nadine Aljubori 
     403.827.8089 
Jack of All Trades   Leigh Ann Morris 
     N/A 

LANGDON ENERGIZER NIGHT 
 
Keep your life energized!  Come out and 
connect with the recreational and cultural 
opportunities in Langdon and surrounding areas.  
 
Some will also be accepting registrations that 
night! 
 
Date:   September 7, 2017 
Time:   7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Location:   Langdon Fieldhouse located in 

Langdon Park 
 

	

VOLUNTEERING IN THE CLASSROOM 
 
The classroom can’t run at full efficiency 
without the help of parent volunteers.  Parent 
involvement is essential and we encourage 
parents and guardians to volunteer in the 
classroom.  Parents may bring siblings (older 
than 19 months) with them when they 
volunteer.   
 
We do require an annual police check prior 
to volunteering.  For residents of Rocky View 
County, please go to your local RCMP station 
to request your check.  For residents of 
Calgary, you will require a signed letter from 
the preschool to request a record check at a 
reduced reate.  Please email 
induspreschool@hotmail.com to request your 
letter. 
 
To sign up as a volunteer, please check the 
calendar posted in the preschool foyer. 

	

COMMUNICATION 
 
We want to keep you informed!  There are 
several avenues that the teachers, and the 
executive board, will use to keep in contact with 
you: 
 

ü Monthly Calendar – found on 
www.induspreschool.com as well as on 
the bulletin board in the foyer. 

ü A monthly newsletter (you’re reading it 
right now!) will be emailed to you each 
month, and posted on the Facebook 
page. 

ü A Facebook page that we use to keep 
parents up-to-date on what is happening 
in the classroom and surrounding 
communities.  Please search “Indus 
Preschool” and request to be added. 

ü The bulletin boards in the foyer at the 
preschool – make sure to read them on a 
regular basis to stay up-to-date on what is 
happening at the school. 

If you are in need of labels, please visit: 
http://mabelslabels.com/support-a-fundraiser 

and choose Indus Preschool (Langdon) to 
support our preschool. 


